
MediCorp Health System 
Regulatory Affairs 
1001 Sam Perry Boulevard 
Fredericksburg, VA 22401 

December 18, 2008 

Penny Lanzisera 
Senior Health Physicist 
Medical Branch 
Division of Nuclear Medicine 

Reference: Amendment application to License No. 45-00935-02 

The following is to request the official withdrawal of the amendment application to 
License No. 45-00935-02 submitted on April 16,2008, in which we requested addition of 
Bushra Rana,PhD and Conrad0 C.Gonzalez,Jr.,MD as authorized users. 

Please contact Kim Daniel at 540-741 -2266 should further information be required. 

Sincerely, 

// Eileen Dohmann - 
Vice President 
Mary Washington Hospital 

cc 
Linda Prowett,RSO 
Jina Haikey, VP Redulatory Affairs 


